
.

December 4, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am concerned about climate change. After four years of leadership

denial and one of a horrific pandemic the climate trajectory has considerably

worsened and every year of inaction makes things more bleak. World action

is needed and national leadership would be a good start but right now it

is essential to get those most at fault on board with change. Cars, power

and agriculture are the big three. California regulations have brought some

car companies to the table but the public cost of fossil fuels is largely being

ignored by oil companies. Several California municipalities have sued but

the weight of your office would be harder to ignore.

Please assure me that you will sue over climate change.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our past climate leadership.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


